
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
 MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

February 18, 2018 

Penitential Rite 

340 

471 

348 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

FEBRUARY 17TH, 2018 THROUGH FEBRUARY 25TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 

 2-17 4:00 PM   Mary DeMaria – Daughter, Gedia  

Rose Prioletti – The Dolen Family 

 2-18 9:00 AM Diane Updyke  (1st Anniversary) – 

The Family 

 2-19  9:00AM No Mass – President’s Day 

 2-20  9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 2-21  7:30 AM Mass 

 2-22  7:30 AM Jean Stuart - Reggie 

 2-23  7:30 AM Mass 

 2-24  4:00 PM George Gatta – The Family 

Regina Gabriele – The Gabriele 

Family 

Rose Wiethake – The Family 

Susan Watson – The Family 

 2-25  9:00 AM Mass 

 
 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 2/19 Lv 19:1-2, 11-18                             Mt 25:31-46 

Tues. 2/20 Is 55:10-11                                      Mt 6:7-15 

Wed. 2/21 Jon 3:1-10                                        Lk 11:29-32 

Thur. 2/22 1 Pt 5:1-4                                         Mt 16:13-19 

Fri.    2/23 Ez 18:21-28                                     Mt 5:20-26 

Sat.   2/24 Dt 26:16-19                                     Mt 5:43-48 

Sun.  2/25 Gn 22:1-2, 9a, 10-13, 15-18 Rom 8:31b-34 

                                                           Mk 9:2-10 
 

 

 

 

 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

 
 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – FEBRUARY 24TH AND 25TH,  2018 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco R. Higgins 

CUP 1 T. Neals D. Stec 

CUP 2 R. Kruk L. DeSieno 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 C; Kukan A. Seaver 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 S. Ernst S. Casella 

CUP 3 D. Kruk A. DeSieno 

CUP 4 L. Neals K. Sroczynski 

SERVER M. Lape W. Schnore 

SERVER  K. Ostrander 

GREETER C. Gregoire P. Buczkowski 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 2/5-2/11/18 
OFFERTORY  $3,867.11 ENVELOPE USERS 122 

DEBT REDUCTION        85.00 ATTENDANCE 286 

CHRISTMAS        20.00   

FUEL        20.00   

EASTER MEMORIALS        15.00   

DONATIONS        325.00   

TOTAL INCOME $4,332.11 TOTAL EXPENSES $9,829.99 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Building/Maintenance Collection.  Last month’s 

collection amounted to $1,388.36 and $2,698.80 

was used for various repair/maintenance items during 

the month of January.  Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in 

any way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently, especially, Dora 

Richute, sister of Elena Isabella, Cheryl Schmid, sister 

of Dan (Chris) Magruder, and Jennie Sikora, sister of 

Fred (Lee) Bialahoski.  We also pray for men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country. 

 

 

 



FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT                                                                                                                FEBRUARY 18, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The Parish Office will be closed 

Monday, February 19th in honor 

of President’s Day. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Christ Child Baby Collection – we will 

be collecting baby items from 

January 22nd until February 26th. 

This will mark the 26th Anniversary of 

St. Joseph’s participation in this wonderful 

program.  The following new items are needed:  

receiving blankets, afghans/quilts, disposable 

diapers, booties, socks, undershirts, nightgowns, 

stretch suits, sweater/hat sets, crib sheets, bibs, 

baby lotion, baby wipes and outfits for a boy or 

girl.   There is a crib set up in Holy Family Hall to 

accept your donations.  “Nothing is ever too much 

to do for a child” – Thank you in advance. 

                               Naomi Pelletier 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please be sure not to park in front of 

Fr. Peter’s driveway as he needs to 

leave immediately after both weekend 

masses in order to travel to Our Lady of 

Grace to celebrate their weekend masses.  Thank 

you! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Many thanks to EVERYONE who 

contributed goodies, made 

cards, assembled “baskets” & 

bags and delivered the “Sweet 

Baskets” to some of our 

parishioners last week.  We were 

able to bring a little joy to 42 individuals because 

of your kindness.  Additional “thanks” to Carol 

Casey’s 5th grade Faith Formation class who 

made extra cards that were sent and distributed 

to our veterans at the VA Hospital in Albany.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Life Line Screening at Our 

Lady of Grace on March 22.  

To register call 1-888-653-

6441 or visit 

lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our 2018 Tag, Treasure & Bake 

Sale is scheduled for  May 18th & 

19th.  At this time, we are 

accepting only JEWELRY and 

BOOKS at the Parish Office during 

regular office hours (Monday-Thursday, 9-3).  

Jewelry includes  anything costume, vintage, 

broken, silver and/or gold.  Regarding book 

donations, we are not accepting any 

encyclopedias or magazines.  Questions?  Please 

contact Tom Hyland (518-370-1758/email 

hyles714@aol.com) or Deb Griffith (518-393-

3168/email debgriffith@verizon.net).  Start your 

spring cleaning now and set aside those 

unwanted “treasures” for St. Joe’s! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Easter Memorials ~ if you would like 

to make a donation in memory of 

your loved one(s), please use the 

envelope that is included in your 

boxed set of envelopes.  The 

name(s) of those you wish to 

remember should be clearly printed on the 

envelope and be submitted by March 18, 2018 

for inclusion in the Easter Memorial publication. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Heads Up!!        

Palm Sunday Bake Sale 

The annual Palm Sunday Bake sale will be held 

before and after the masses March 24th and 

March 25th.  All parishioners are encouraged to 

bake your favorite goodies.  Volunteers are 

needed to help sell all the great baked items as 

well.  Please contact Kathy Brooks on 280-1478 

or email brookska@nycap.rr.com to volunteer to 

help or with any questions/concerns.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

RICE BOWLS for the 2018 

Lenten season are available in 

Holy Family Hall as well as the 

back entrance.  To learn more 

regarding this program, visit crsricebowl.org.  
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